

Arkansas Academy of Computing Newsletter

June 15, 2021

Join and Share with us on social media here





Annual Meeting!

Mark your calendars for October 29 and 30 for our Annual Meeting. There is a possibility of a carryover to the 31st, with some site visits to local businesses. We have reserved the Fayetteville

Quest to raise money Kids need scholarships today Please help students eat

Donate

Arkansas Academy of Computing Scholarship Success Story, attending Arkansas Tech University

Braden Prather is a freshman Computer Science major from Damascus, Arkansas. Braden was active in band and library club in high school. The scholarship is very Country Club for the banquet on Friday night. This year's meeting will be an in person event!

helpful to Braden and his family—his mother has had health issues

Computing History

We are thinking of having a monthly or semi-monthly Computing History Zoom meeting. Would you attend?

Proposed topics might include:

- History of Computing at UA Fayetteville
- IBM in NW Arkansas in the 1960s
- Early Computers in Banks, or Retail or Agriculture or ...
- ArkNet
- GIS in Arkansas

Reply to:

ejones@connect4business.com

Dues can be paid at:

Dues Fund

Arkansas Academy of Computing YouTube

Summary and Winners of the RZRblock Virtual Hatkathon in Fayetteville, sponsored by Sam M. Walton College of Business.

RZRBlocK Blockchain Event



Scholarship donations are appreciated at:

General Scholarship Fund

In the News

Brent Birch, executive director of Little Rock Tech Park, said in the release the tech park was "thrilled to welcome The Paranoid Android to the community."

I think we have entered summer, my news scanner did not come

up with any new news. Help! Send your news!

News Tip

If you want your own special news alert and you use google/gmail.

Go to: http://google.com/alerts

In the search bar, try "computer arkansas" without the quotes.

You should see a preview of the email you would receive.

Options include how often you will get that news alert, weekly. I have 168 of these, one for every member, hope they work well for you!

If you or another member is in the press, please email ejones@connect4business.com

Unsubscribe